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April 27, 2007
Education and Support for Parents and Caregivers of Children who have a Cochlear Implant

The Cochlear Implant Services Team at BC’s Children’s Hospital invites you to participate in an initial CI Support and Education Group for parents. This group will be facilitated by members of the BCCH CI services team; and will include guest speaker, Sandra Vandenhoff, a cochlear implant adult recipient and Manager of Cochlear Awareness Network, Cochlear Americas.  
The purpose of this presentation is to provide education on the current services and equipment updates that are being offered to parents of children with cochlear implants. This presentation will serve as the initial meeting of many to establish a regular parent network group, designed to offer support to one another and discuss topics related to having a child with a cochlear implant.  
Date: Wednesday June 6, 2007

Time: 7:00-9:00 pm

Place: Byrne Creek Secondary School, 7777 - 18th Street Burnaby, BC V3N 5E5
Topic: Cochlear Awareness Network and Technology update (Freedom)
Guest Speaker: Sandra Vandenhoff, Cochlear Americas
Parking: Free Parking is available in the school parking lot.
**Note: Snacks and Refreshments will be provided. 
Your participation is greatly appreciated. Please RSVP to Louanna Atkinson (604-875-2345 ext. 5156) or Lorna Gurat (604-875-2345 ext. 5239).
Sincerely,

Dr. Kristine Juck, Co-ordinator of Cochlear Implant Services

Louanna Atkinson, MSW, RSW
Telephone: 604-875-2345 – ext: 5156

Email: latkinson@cw.bc.ca
